
Additional Extension for Filing Amended FY 2014 and
2015 Worksheet S-10 Data

We have received confirmation from CMS that they have granted an extension from

October 31, 2017 until January 2, 2018 for all Inpatient Prospective Payment System

(IPPS) hospitals to resubmit certain Worksheet S-10 data. For revisions to be

considered, amended FY 2014 and FY 2015 cost reports, due to revised or initial

submissions of Worksheet S-10, must be received by Medicare Administrative

Contractors (MACs) on or before January 2, 2018. If an IPPS hospital whose FY 2014 or

FY 2015 cost report has been final settled requests to revise Worksheet S-10 for that

FY 2014 or FY 2015 cost report the request for reopening with the revised data must

be received by January 2, 2018.

If you have any questions, please contact Support@hfssoft.com
 
Sincerely,
Health Financial Systems
(888) 216-6041   

Health Financial Systems | 888-216-6041 | Support@hfssoft.com | www.hfssoft.com

STAY CONNECTED:

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001R_JDCQiHUsv7zGmyehSX1NUQoobe1FR4dYYvvoGPQfqGvtf9hHNrKoGfybOEzjFKXlqAiOgokKLSrGPkWAwydILFUOa-UiBaVMKTNbkOGe183NXheNZ2rzVPH0TFTtCI1Q8xW8q8x-Ck3Q4Uuo9cNlAaWt3ovhX6s0zsYzLRrWY=&c=&ch=
mailto:Support@hfssoft.com
mailto:Support@hfssoft.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001R_JDCQiHUsv7zGmyehSX1NUQoobe1FR4dYYvvoGPQfqGvtf9hHNrKoGfybOEzjFKXlqAiOgokKLSrGPkWAwydILFUOa-UiBaVMKTNbkOGe183NXheNZ2rzVPH0TFTtCI1Q8xW8q8x-Ck3Q4Uuo9cNlAaWt3ovhX6s0zsYzLRrWY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001R_JDCQiHUsv7zGmyehSX1NUQoobe1FR4dYYvvoGPQfqGvtf9hHNrKgojBoO5SE7GxCTzVKaXN5YCR9h8NSNAxgqohV9xCusx3Qsp-HQkOjMPtoyoyDlqQWLQlAhbkSepyA7h4IofykCyryvzBTNGlI3tnOEXrJRbydWqzLJ_ww4go1rr74Urfw==&c=&ch=

